
MCGILL UNIVERSITY
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

September 15, 1938

Dear Mr. Campbell,

Upon my return to the University I find yours 

of the 18th July and the reprint enclosed, which I note 

with interest. I a® afraid that X am not an expert on 

this matter, nor do I yet know what the Canadian situation 

oay be, but your article contributes to ay education:

Thank you so much.

Sincerely yours,

0. It. Campbell, fceq., 
502 Pacific Building, 
Vancouver, B.c.


